
5 March, 2018 

Rene Stucky 
Kansas Corporation Commission 
Conservation Division 
266 N. Main St., Ste. 220 
Wichita, KS 67202-1513 

Dear Mr. Stucky: 

In reply to the KCC acknowledgement of receipt of my 20 February letter of protest against the application 
filed by Marshall Oil LLC to commence the disposal of saltwater into the Douglas formation at the Teter­
Spencer Lease and well No. 2A 4950 FSL 4290 FEL; located in the NW/4 of the Sec.22 Twp.23S R 9E, 
Greenwood County, Kansas, with a maximum operating pressure of 1000 psig, and a maximum injection 
rate of 1500 bbls per day, and for the reasons stated in my previous letter of protest, I am now writing to 
request a public hearing on the matter of that particular application. 

For the reasons I have stated in my previous letter of protest which speak specifically to 
concerns of violations of correlative rights and damages and pollution to this natural 
resource area of Kansas, I believe that the Kansas Corporation Commission should hold a public 
hearing on the application filed Marshall Oil LLC to commence the disposal of saltwater into the Douglas 
formation Teter-Spencer Lease and well No. 2A 4950 FSL 4290 FEL; located in the NW/4 of the Sec.22 
Twp.23S R 9E, Greenwood County, Kansas, with a maximum operating pressure of 1000 psig, and a 
maximum injection rate of 1500 bbls per day. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Royd-Sykes 
504 S. 6th St., Burlington, Ks 66839 
moondrummer88@gmail.com 

cc. to: 

Marshall Oil LLC 
PO Box 389 
Eureka, KS 67045 
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